
Merry Christmas from Spain!  
December, 2024 

Dear Supporters, 

This is a wonderful time of  year. The Lord Jesus came to earth to bless those lost in their sins. His coming 
brought salvation and eternal life through repentance. This is why the Bible says, "Glory to God in the highest, and on 
earth peace, good will toward men." Though Catholics would say, "peace to men of  good will." If  that were so, no one 
could get such peace, because no one has good will toward God. It is God who has good will toward men. Glory 
to Him for that! "...while we were yet sinners, Christ died for us." This is the real motive of  His birth. 

We want to say thanks so much for all the Christmas cards that some of  you sent. We appreciate them very much! 
We also appreciate all the financial Christmas gifts some churches sent this year. 

I would like to ask you, dear partners, to pray for two things. The first is to pray for the Lord to provide a new 
family to take over the church when I retire. It is not a small request, but it is not impossible for our God. The 
second is for a new building. We want to buy a new and bigger building. I found one that used to be a bank and is 
now for sale. It has 200 square meters (some 2,200 square feet). They are asking 115,000 Euros (about $121,000). 
It is in a better location: in a corner with much traffic and a parking lot very close. We think that we can afford a 
loan of  about 60% of  the total. We still need the other 40%. We know that money does not grow on the trees, but 
we do know the One Who is in Heaven. He is the owner of  all things, even our lives. We ask for your prayers for 
this need and hope you will prayerfully consider giving if  the Lord puts it on your heart. Here is the link if  you 
desire to see it. https://www.fotocasa.es/es/comprar/local-comercial/valladolid-capital/
pajarillos-altos/163426387/d?stc=dis-sharead-sharead 

Also, I would like to ask you to take note of  our new address, because we no longer receive our mail at the 
previous address. If  letters are sent to the old address, they will be lost, and it will be very sad if  any of  your kind 
letters are lost. The address is always in our prayer letters. Please write to this one: 

Calle Petirrojo, 1, 3 A,  
47011 Valladolid,  

Spain 

May the Lord give all of  you a very blessed Christmas Season as we celebrate Jesus' first coming and as we 
prepare ourselves for His Second coming for His Church. 

From Spain, we want to wish you a very blessed time in the company of   
your families, both the family in the flesh and the spiritual family. 

With much love in Christ and with all our gratitude for supporting  
us with your prayers and financial efforts as we minister for you  
beyond the ocean, 

Bro. Alejandro Sánchez and Samuel 
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